
        

 

 

 

 

As part of our efforts to provide as much information and awareness as possible to the residents of Bolton 

regarding the Tennessee Gas Pipeline project, the Board of Selectmen have scheduled a meeting on this 

topic for Thursday, June 26
th

 from 7:00 P.M. – 9:00 P.M. It is being held in the auditorium located in the 

Florence Sawyer School at 100 Mechanic Street in Bolton. This venue has been chosen due to the 

possibility of a much larger than normal attendance for a Board of Selectmen meeting. Attendance has been 

as high as 300+ people in other area communities. 

 

The Board of Selectmen has invited representatives from Tennessee Gas to present their latest information 

on this proposed project. The meeting will begin with a 20 – 30 minute presentation by Tennessee Gas. 

This presentation will be followed by a Question & Answer period. 

 

If you have any questions which you would like to have answered, please email them to Linda Day, at 

secretary@townofbolton.com. Please submit your questions no later than 4:00 P.M. on Wednesday, June 

18
th

. Questions will be catalogued and forwarded to Tennessee Gas on Friday, June 20
th

. In order for the 

meeting on June 26
th

 to run as efficiently as possible within the time allotted, the Board of Selectmen will 

be posing their questions to Tennessee Gas as well as any questions received from Bolton residents.  If time 

is available, Bolton residents will be invited to step to a microphone to ask any questions which have not 

already been addressed. 
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